
Dear Prospective Talon Craft Fair Vendor, 

 

We appreciate your interest in the Talon Craft Fair which will be held on: 

  

Friday,  November 17th, 2017 (5-9PM) & Saturday,18th, 2017 (9-5PM).   

 

In an effort to better facilitate our craft fair on an annual basis we have created this link for 

vendors.  We will use this to keep you up to date with details as the craft fair draws near.  In the 

past we have been greatly satisfied with the quality and variety of vendors we have had the 

opportunity to work with. We were able to expand the number of booths this past year in an 

effort to continue to offer such variety and added another entrance.  We received a lot of 

positive feedback and believe that this will benefit our vendors as well as the Talons. 

 

September 1st: the documents necessary to reserve a booth will be uploaded to this link.  The 

vendor will be able to print off their own forms and send them in to reserve your booth.  

The return process will remain the same, you can mail them or deliver them to the address 

listed below. This will be the contact person for this next year.  

   

Heidi Dunn 

2185 N. Cliffrose Dr.  

Cedar City, Utah, 84721 

(435)531-9370 

 

cvtalonsboosterclub@gmail.com 

 

Booth assignments will continue to be made in the same manner, first come, first serve.   If you 

have a request for a specific booth we will do our best  

to accommodate you. 

 

We are excited for our upcoming season and the changes we are making.  We appreciate your 

support and are looking forward to another GREAT Craft Fair!!!  

We look forward to working with you!!! 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Talon Booster Club 

 

 


